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From: Ken Reimer

To: Chippett. Jamie

Subject: Muskrat Falls

Date: Sunday, September 30, 2018 9:47:17 PM
Hello Jamie

| was somewhat surprised that | did not get a response to my last message to you but I realize that this is a very
difficult decision for the Province.

I know that | am the former Chair of the IEAC but | am still concerned that the hard work that a lot of people put in
has not had a response.

I would hope that you are interested in something more than the input from Nalcor at this stage. | have tried hard to
represent, as Chair, the results of the process but it is strange that no one has asked me my scientific opinion?

I hope that any decision reflects the concerns of the stakeholders and the science reviewed by the IEC, not ‘new’
information that was not made available by Nalcor to us as requested.

Pleased to talk anytime.
Ken

Sent from my iPhone
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